
Implementation of 

Student Evaluation Questionnaire 
 

 

 

 “Student Evaluation Questionnaire” is to be 

implemented in every Junior Division class offered this 

Winter Semester for the purpose of 

self-assessment/evaluation of the College of Arts and 

Sciences.  

 

The questionnaire will be implemented in one of your 

classes during the last three weeks of the teaching period, 

from January 8 (Tue) to January 29 (Tue).  

 

For the purpose of course improvements, we would like to 

know the opinions of students regarding teaching 

methods and content of each course, as well as the 

equipment available in the class. Please answer candidly 

and conscientiously.  

 

Students are to assess courses anonymously. The 

answers provided will not affect your grade in any way.  

 

Make sure to bring a pencil during the period above, as 

you need to use a pencil when filling out the form (no 

pens allowed). Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

 

 

January 4, 2013  

HASEGAWA Toshikazu  

Dean, College of Arts and Sciences  

 

 

 


